
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
13 February 2013 
 
MEC Creecy to visit victims of lightning 
 
Gauteng Department of Education MEC Ms Barbara Creecy will this 
afternoon visit the three King Edward VII High School learners who are 
recovering from a lightning strike at Milpark hospital.  
 
Six boys (not seven as earlier indicated) have been discharged from 
hospital.  
 
Details of the visit are as follows:  
Date:  13 February 2013 
Time:  15h30 
Venue: Milpark Hospital, 9 Guild Road, Parktown West  
 
For more information contact the Gauteng Department of 
Education’s Head of Communication, Charles Phahlane on 011 355 
1530 or 071 860 4496. 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng 
Provincial Government's portal at www.gautengonline.gov.za 
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